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Perycut’s

COCKROACH - CARPET

For Effective and Long Term Control

Kills Cockroaches in Motels, Hotels, Kitchens, Storage and
Utility rooms, Cafeterias, Bakeries, Restaurants, and other Food
Handling Establishments.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:

Permethrin                  42.1 mg per 500 sq. cm.
d-trans allethrin            8.3 mg per 500 sq. cm.

 COMMERCIAL

REGISTRATION NUMBER 22951 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS:  1 treated carpet
2160 sq. cm

Perycut Chemie AG
Zurich, Switzerland

In Canada
P.O. Box 66001, Towne Centre P.O.

1355 Kingston Road,
Pickering Ontario,

L1V 6P7

DESCRIPTION:

A reliable, effective means of controlling cockroaches without
the unnecessary release of insecticide.  Treated carpets contain
an insecticide that kills cockroaches on contact.  Not spraying,
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no wasting of insecticide, no unnecessary releaser to the
environment. Effective for up to six months.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

To avoid contact with the active ingredient, always open up
Perycut's Cockroach Carpet using special built in grip handles.

Place under cupboards, refrigerators, stoves, shelves etc. Remove
when cleaning.  Dispose of Cockroaches and relocate carpets. 
Replace used carpets with fresh new ones every six months.  For
open areas, place carpets at night, on weekends or anytime area
is not in use.  In food processing plants, use only when the
plant is not in operation.  Do not place carpet on surfaces that
are used for food preparation.  Open areas should be vacated
prior to use. Carpets should be placed out for at least 4 hours
for maximum control of cockroaches.

PRECAUTIONS:
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Handle carpets by special built in handles.

FIRST AID:

In case of contact, immediately flush skin with plenty of water
for at least 15 minutes. If irritation develops, obtain medical
attention. If swallowed, obtain medical attention or contact
Poison Control Centre.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

DISPOSAL:

Do not reuse carpet and bag for any other uses.  Follow
provincial instructions for any required cleaning of the carpet
and bag prior to its disposal and dispose in accordance with
provincial requirements. For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product, contact the Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the manufacturer.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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